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Updated information - This correspondence provides updated information about College 
operations from Monday May 3 until Friday May 7, 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers  

As you will be aware the WA Government announced further post-lockdown transition requirements on 
Sunday May 2 2021.  I am writing to advise you of the updated requirements for schools for this week, 
Monday May 3 to Friday May 7.    

Secondary students and staff must now continue to wear masks while at school – indoors and outdoors. 
Teachers can remove masks to teach, and students and staff can remove their mask while eating and drinking. 

Students and staff are required to wear masks while outdoors at the College.  This includes times during 
outdoor classes, before and after school, and during recess and lunch times. 

College excursions, incursions, events and activities can continue and visitors to these events and activities 
must follow social distancing and mask wearing requirements. 

Parents/carers are permitted to attend the College and must wear masks while indoors.  

Parents/carers are reminded that if your child or children are sick with seasonal cold or flu, please keep them 
at home.  This is in line with standard practice and continues to be an important requirement at this time. 

The safety of staff and students is a priority and extra cleaning and hygiene measures continue. The latest 
health information is available through WA Health Department. 

I thank you for your continuing support of the College. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Leigh Cottrill, Principal 
May 3 2021 

 


